

Published on University of Toronto Faculty Association (https://www.utfa.org)

<u>Home</u> > Invitation to UTFA's Retired Members Reception

Invitation to UTFA's Retired Members Reception

May 2, 2024

Dear Retired Colleague,

You are invited to **UTFA's Annual Retiree Reception** to be held on **Tuesday, May 21, 2024, from 1:00 to 2:30 p.m. via Zoom**. This event is brought to you by the Retired Members Committee, an UTFA committee dedicated to advocating for issues that are relevant to retired U of T faculty and librarians.

Our featured keynote speaker will be Gary Kawaguchi, UTFA's Benefits Consultant, speaking on **Why Health Benefits Are Important in Retirement**. The event will also provide you with an opportunity to chat with other retirees and to hear important updates from the UTFA leadership about the current round of bargaining where retiree health benefits and post retirement access to Microsoft 365 are being discussed.

To attend the event, you must be a member of UTFA. In your first year of retirement you are welcomed, without fees, as a retired member of the Association. Subsequently, there is an annual fee of \$50. Should you need to renew your membership, please fill out this form, which should take no more than 5 minutes to complete.

There will be opportunities for Q and A throughout the event. We also welcome potential questions for the keynote speaker and UTFA leadership in advance. You may submit your questions (if you wish) when you <u>click on this link to register for the Retiree Reception</u>.

Please remember to mark this date in your calendar, today.

See you at the Retiree Reception!

Stephen Rupp Chair, UTFA Retired Members Committee

Terezia Zorić

Source URL (modified on May 2 2024): https://www.utfa.org/content/invitation-utfas-retired-members-reception